INDEPENDENT ANTI-SLAVERY COMMISSIONER -  FREEDOM OF INFORMATION




IASC staff and the civil service grade of the commissioner


1. Request:

Under the freedom of information act, can I please make a request as to:
· an indication of the number of employees in your organisation (under 500 employees, 500-1000 employees, more than 1000 employees...)
·  the Senior Civil Service grade that your "Independent Anti-Slavery Commissioner" is in? E.g. SCS1, SCS1A, SCS2, SCS3?

30 August 2022


2. Response:

2.1	I am responding to your FOI request sent to IASC@iasc.independent.gov.uk on 31 August 2022 requesting information in relation to the number of employees working at the office of the Independent Anti-Slavery Commissioner and the commissioner’s civil service grade.

2.2 There are currently five employees supporting the office of the Independent Anti-Slavery Commissioner.

2.3 	The Independent Anti-Slavery Commissioner is a public appointment and therefore does not have a civil service grade.

2.4	If you are dissatisfied with this response, you may request an independent internal review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to iasc@iasc.independent.gov.uk  if you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with the response. 

2.5 	As part of any internal review the department's handling of your information request would be reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you were to remain dissatisfied after an internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the FOIA.

31 August 2022
